
EPAAC - 2nd Screening Workshop: Implementing Cervical Cancer Screening Programmes

          The 2nd Screening Workshop, held in the framework of the EPAAC Screening Work
Package, will be held on Cervical Cancer Screening at the University of Padova from 8-9
October 2012. The Veneto Institute of Oncology, on behalf of the consortium of European
regions operating in collaboration with the EUREGHA network, kindly invites all those interested
to attend the workshop.     To see the programme, please click here .    To see the
programme for breakout sessions, please click 
here
.
 
 
To find out more information about the poster session, please click 
here
.
 
 
For travel, accommodation and registration information, please contact Manuela Mtanis 
manuela.mtanis@ioveneto.it
. We would ask that all expression of interest for attending the workshop and/or submitting a
poster are provided to this address by 20 September.   
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